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Auditing Your Provision Policy 

We annually review all areas of our provision on a rolling programme. This is done through the staff team and 
by involving professionals who visit the provision regularly, for example speech and language therapists, and 
parents and children. This is part of our commitment to develop a provision of the highest quality. 

By auditing the provision we are able to develop a clear picture of our current service and identify areas that 
need improvement and development. It ensures that funding and energy is focused on areas that need 
attention rather than areas that are already well resourced. 

These audit documents will be used to update our long term plan for the settings and ensure continual 
development of the environment and learning areas.  Development plans for the settings will be 
communicated to parents and staff members through our nursery newsletters or Famly posts.  


